
 
 
August 6, 2024 
 
Mr. Michael P. Wich, Chairman 
ICC Nominating Committee 
c/o Dominic Sims, CEO 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 
 
Dear Mr. Wich, 
 
As the Interim Director for the City of San Antonio’s Development Services Department (DSD) 
and the current President of the Alamo ICC Chapter, I would like to provide this Letter of Support 
for Ms. Christina Jackson for an At-Large position on the ICC Board of Directors. Based on her 
qualifications and experience and her commitment to advancing the International Code Council's 
mission and goals, she is a great candidate for serving on the board.   
 
Christina’s more than twenty years of experience in code enforcement and development has 
been marked by dedication, passion, and commitment to the ICC’s mission and membership. As 
a founding member and past president of Women in Code Enforcement and Development of 
Virginia (WICED-VA) and board member of PermitTechNation and WICED, she has actively 
contributed to fostering a diverse and inclusive environment. She has served as an adjunct 
professor at Tidewater Community College through the ICC Technical Training Program.  
 
Her positions as Senior Codes Compliance Inspector for the City of Newport News and as Codes 
Team Leader with the City of Norfolk have prepared her well for the next step of seeking an At-
Large position on the ICC Board of Directors. She understands the significant commitment 
required and is fully prepared to meet those responsibilities. She will advocate for policies and 
initiatives that promote organizational progress, inclusivity, and continuous forward-thinking 
development. 
 
She is completely dedicated to serving the ICC members and is anxious to shape the future of the 
next generation of code officials. Christina has the support of the Alamo ICC Chapter for her 
service on the ICC Board of Directors. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Amin Tohmaz, PE, CBO 
Interim Director 
Development Services Department 
San Antonio, Texas 


